
North Dakota’s Information Technology Department
is hosting

*While NTIA guidelines state that residents cannot submit challenges directly, they are encouraged to 
work with local governments and non-profit entities to provide speed test data to support challenges. 

NDIT invites eligible challengers* (nonprofit organizations, units of local and tribal 
governments, and broadband service providers) to information sessions on the 
upcoming BEAD Challenge Process. The Challenge Process is an opportunity to contest 
funding eligibility determinations for specific locations. 

BEAD Program Challenge Process

Information Sessions

Eligible Challenger Type Information Session Date and Time
Broadband Internet service providers 2:30 pm CT Thursday, February 22nd 

Tribal Governments 2:00 pm CT Friday, February 23rd 

Local Governments 11:00 am CT Tuesday, February 27th 

Nonprofit Organizations 12:00 pm CT Wednesday, February 28th 

● Overview of the Challenge process
● Explanation of eligible challenger
● Details on registration process
● Walkthrough of the Challenge portal and submission process

Information 
sessions will 
cover:

For more information, email us at broadband@nd.gov

BroadbaND for All,
BroadbaND for Life
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